DUKE
7. ATTORNEYS

7 June 2017

Bulletin 90:

WE MEET THE MAYOR!

Yesterday we had a meeting with the Mayor of Johannesburg on the
current disputes between the City and the road closure community,
namely automation and the locking of pedestrian gates. This meeting
was arranged by the Chairman of the Hurlingham Manor Residents
Association, Mr Rob Lage.

In short the Mayor advised that this administration recognizes that
road closures are a response to crime, that they are necessitated by
government’s failure to protect its citizens and instructed the officials
to work to find solutions to the current issues.

A full report will be sent to the contributors to this initiative.

Once again thank you to those who have contributed to this initiative
and particularly thank you to Rob Lage for arranging this meeting.

Note that further that we have moved offices.

We are now at 10 Vaal Road, Emmarentia, Johannesburg.



We are waiting to have a telephone connected and will provide our
number once same has been installed. In the interim we can still be
contacted via cellphone: 083 383 4951 and email gwd @dukeatt.co.za.

Best regards
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